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Attention Clerk Steve Sepe,

ayla dion <ayladion16@gmail.com>

Monday, February 24, 2025 9:00 AM

House Health and Human Services Committee
policastrogroup@gmail.com; Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.
Support for Bill H-5351

I am writing to express my support for Bill H5351. As both a patient and a close friend of the nurses at Citrine Aesthetics
in Cumberland, Rhode Island, | can personally attest to their trustworthiness, honesty, and exceptional skill.

These providers have extensive certifications, knowledge, and experience, making them more than qualified to perform
the services they were trained to provide. They deserve the opportunity to continue their work and offer the high-

quality care their patients rely on.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Ayla Dion
(401) 644-4360



